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Comments: I believe that the USFS should work with organizations like Access Fund to help come up with

policies that aren't going to strain relationships between climbers, staff, and land managers. 

 

Setting up areas that are safe for people to climb and respect the land is important, but if not done in a

cooperative manner it will result in unsafe climbing.

 

I really love this sport and I also love the organizations that steward the land we all enjoy. Please work with us to

make a better system for everyone.


